
From: Hoda Wilson  
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 9:11 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Jeff Healey <jeff.healey@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: 0 Elgin Mills Rd E- city file D03-20003 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors, 
I am a resident off Bayview Avenue just south of Elgin Mills Road, RH. I am 
vehemently opposed to the proposed High Rise development at 0 Elgin Mills Rd 
E.   
The north east portion of the property will be constructed on wetlands and a 
Nature Heritage system associated with the Rouge River. These buildings would 
take away the natural habitat of the animals that live there to the ensuing result of 
these animals moving into our backyards and finding shelter around our houses. 
In 2019, I had an incident with a raccoon that had rabies living in my shed the 
entire winter which I finally had Animal Control remove from my property. In the 
meantime, I had to have the entire place professionally disinfected and cleaned 
which took several weeks due to all the items that were either destroyed or had 
to be cleaned over and over and disinfected. This took a period of time and was 
very costly.   
This development will create pollution, increased traffic and traffic deadlock, and 
a high density population. With more people and more cars, there definitely will 
be an increase in accidents and crime. 
We have the right to live peacefully without additional burdens. At this time, I 
would like to seize this opportunity to thank you Mayor and Councillors for 
listening to our concerns about our living environment. 
Sincerely, 
Hoda Wilson 
3 Catalina Crescent 
RH, L4S 2B9 

 


